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Reporting 
Year  

Work Group /  
Executive Members 
 

Current Membership / 
Contacts 
 

Activities accomplished for 
the reporting year 2023 

 

Activities planned for 
the following year 2024 

Support requested from IEA 
Executive Committee, 
Standing Committees, or 
other Technical Committees 
for the following year 2024 

2023 Prof John Smallwood 
(Chair);                                                                                     
Prof. Yee Guan Ng 
(Deputy-chair); 
 
Executive: 
Prof John Smallwood 
(South Africa),                                                                                      
Prof. Yee Guan Ng 
(Malaysia), 
Prof Sang Choi (USA),  
Prof Somnath 
Gangopadhyay (India), 
and Dr Rahimi Rahman 
(Malaysia) 
 
 

83 The Chair met several potential 
contacts at the Applied Human 
Factors & Ergonomics (AHFE) 
2024 Conference in San 
Francisco, 20 - 24 July 2023, the 
Human Factors and Ergonomics 
Malaysia (HFEM) Conference, 
13 - 18 August 2023, and the 
ARCOM Conference, 04 - 06 
September 2023. 
 
Various content has been 
posted on the dedicated 
Building and Construction TC 
Facebook and LinkedIn pages. 

 

IEA 2024: The Building 
and Construction TC will 
host at least two such 
sessions, and 
 

An invitation to submit 

proposals has been 

circulated via the cnbr 

mail server, and to various 

groups per e-mail, and 

posted on the Building 

and Construction TC 

Facebook and LinkedIn 

pages. 

 

 


